From: <u>brenda@dawnpatrol.org</u>

To: <u>Public Testimony</u>; tocc1@kcmo.org

**Subject:** Resolution 240412

**Date:** Tuesday, April 23, 2024 11:45:21 AM

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the kcmo.org organization. Use caution and examine the sender address before replying or clicking links.

Dear Mayor Lucas and members of the City Council,

We strongly encourage you to support Resolution 240412 which codifies Kansas City's compliance with state law with regard to sanctuary cities.

Our city can not afford to support illegal aliens. They will drive out businesses and increase crime. Just look at the other sanctuary cities that are a disaster - San Francisco, New York, Seattle, Chicago, and many more.

Thank you Brenda Pierce 5104 NE 62 St Kansas City, MO 64119